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February 2016 
 
  
  
 
To whom it may concern 
 
I can confirm that Jayl De Lara served as a parish councillor for several years, and 
more recently as Vice Chairman until his recent move from the area. 
 
Jayl worked very hard in his role on the parish council, offering support to the 
Chairman and getting involved in many local projects and events, such as the village 
carnival and Remembrance Day services. 
 
Jayl always gives his best efforts and acts with integrity and we would recommend 
him as a member of any council or committee. 
 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mrs Donna Smith,  
Clerk to Ruardean Parish Council 
 
 


